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Parent-Teacher Interviews 
Thank you to the parents who were able to come to parent-
teacher interviews last week. These interviews are important 
in fostering effective communication and collaboration 
between parents and teachers regarding your child’s 
academic progress, social development, and overall well-
being. If you were unable to attend, please feel free to reach 
out to your child’s classroom teacher to organise a mutually 
agreed time.   
 
Year 6 Transition Week to High School 
Today our Year 6 students attended their first day of their 
weeklong transition. According to Gerard, they all arrived 
safely and were excited to finally be a ‘high school student.’   
 
Puppet Show 
Today, students travelled to the Tivoli to watch a "A Little Bit 
of Blue", an interactive puppetry show. The students enjoyed 
the show and their lunch and a play at McCann Park. 
 

Community Initiatives  
This coming Sunday, our students have been asked to 
perform at West Wyalong’s Christmas Carols in McCann 
Park. Students are asked to wear their best summer uniform. 
Students are to meet Mrs Cooper and Miss Hamilton at 
7:15pm. 
 

This Wednesday, our choir students will be visiting the HAC 
Centre to sing some Christmas Carols to the residents. 
 
Our school is also collecting non-perishable item and 
unwrapped children’s gift, that we will use for our hamper/s 
that we donate to the West Wyalong St Vincent de Paul 
Society’s 2023 Christmas Appeal.  
 
2024 Leadership 
Tomorrow at 9am our Year 5 students will be delivering their 
leadership speeches. All parents are welcome to attend.  
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

Year 6 Farewell 
Last Thursday, we celebrated our graduation of our Year 6 
2023. I would like to commend the students on their 
behaviour, manners and maturity on the night. Thank you to 
the Year 6 parents for organising and decorating the club, it 
looked amazing. Thank you to Julie Barby for making and 
decorating the cake and cupcakes and to Kellie Tillman for 
the extra cupcakes. Thank you to the P&C for the gifts and 
meals for the students. Thank you to Kenesha for creating 
the Year 6 video, which is a lovely keepsake for the 
students.  
 
St Mary’s Concert  
On Thursday, students will be travelling to the S&C Club to 
watch St Mary’s School perform their school concert. 
Students will be travelling on Kelly’s buses. This is a free 
event.    
 
Special Lunch Order 
On Friday, students can order a special $5 lunch order. 
Students will receive a hot dog, popper and a jelly cup. 
Students can order an extra hot dog for $3. Order forms will 
need to be returned by Wednesday. 
 
There will be NO canteen for the rest of the year. Thank you 
Jess for managing our canteen this year. Also, to the other 
parents who helped her out. The students enjoy the 
opportunity to order their lunch once a week. I also think a 
few parents are grateful not to have to pack lunches!   
 
Mental Health Training 
This afternoon all staff will be attending “Supporting our 
Students’ Mental Health” professional learning. Nicola 
Johnston, our school counsellor, and Kerri Daly, Assistant 
Principal Learning and Support, will be leading the learning. 
This new learning will be able to provide us with evidence-
based practices and practical strategies to support our 
students.  
 
Have a fantastic week! 
Kylie Taylor  
Principal

                                               

 

Wyalong Public School 
At Wyalong Public School students, staff and the community 

are respectful, responsible and resilient learners. We have high expectations of 

ourselves and others. We are life-long learners and responsible citizens.      

 Everyone is someone at Wyalong Public School!   
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Monday 4th to Friday 8th December  
Year 6 at the High School for transition 
 
Tuesday 5th December 
Captain Speeches 9am 
 
Wednesday 6th December 
Choir to visit HAC centre 
 
Thursday 7th December 
St Mary’s Performance 
Leadership Voting 
 
Sunday 10th December 
Carols by Candlelight in the Park  
 
Wednesday 13th December 
Presentation Night 
 
Thursday 14th December   
Enrichment day  
 
Friday 15th December  
Last day -  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Swimming for Sport 
      

Tuesday 5th December 2023 
Tuesday 12th December 2023 

 
 

Students will need to 
bring: 

Swimmers 
Rashie 
Towel 

Thongs 
Sunscreen 

Goggles 
 

 



 

   

 

During Term 4, students in Year 5 & 6 designed and created dioramas 

representing what Macquarie Island looked like before and after human 

interaction. This followed on from our students studying the book “One Small 

Island” earlier in the year, which depicted the devastations humans caused to 

this pristine environment over 100 years ago. 

 



 

 

 

  

FRIDAY ROTATIONS 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


